
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

What a fantastic week it’s been here at Welland Park Academy! As we move into the weekend, I’d like 
to share some of the wonderful moments we’ve had over the past few days. 

First and foremost, Happy Diwali to everyone celebrating! From speaking with many of our students, 
it’s clear they have enjoyed the festivities and celebrations at home, filled with joy and light. I even had 
the pleasure of being gifted some delightful Indian sweets—what a treat! I hope your families have had 
a special time and continue to enjoy the celebrations over the weekend. 

On Tuesday, we hosted Army Day for our Year 10 students, which was an incredible experience for 
everyone involved. The students were fully engaged in activities that taught them teamwork, problem-
solving, and resilience. I had great fun observing them on the field as they tackled challenges and 
sampled the dried army provisions. The day was not just educational but also full of energy and 
enthusiasm! 

Thursday brought our Year 11 Revision Day, an event designed to set our students up for success as 
they head into their exam preparations. The day was filled with practical sessions on effective revision 
techniques and stress management strategies. Each student received their own pochette filled with 
revision materials and had the opportunity to create revision cards and tools. To add a fun and active 
twist, students tried their hand at boxercise and a giant skipping challenge. I’m proud to share that one 
form set an impressive record of 27 students skipping together! 

Tonight, we look forward to ‘Fright Night’, an event that 
promises plenty of spooky fun! Organised by the 
dedicated staff and students preparing for their Camps 
International 2026 trip to Cambodia, the evening will 
feature a haunted tour of the school, a spooky disco, and 
a haunted house mystery to solve. During break and 
lunch today, the same team showed their fundraising 
spirit by selling spooky Halloween-themed cakes to the 
rest of the school. It’s sure to be a memorable evening for 
all who attend! 

Thank you for your continued support and 
encouragement. It’s been a week filled with learning, fun, 
and community spirit. Have a wonderful weekend, and 
once again, Happy Diwali to all celebrating. 

Best wishes, 

Pete Leatherland—Principal 
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REMEMBRANCE DAY 

 

On Friday 8th 

November 2024 we will 

be holding our annual 

Remembrance Day 

parade.   

Poppies are currently 

on sale from our 

Resources department 

if students would like to 

purchase one. 
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IT’S COMING…………………….. 

Our Christmas Market trip this year is to Winchester! 

Winchester Cathedral Christmas Market is recognised as one of the best in Europe.  It is renowned for its bustling atmosphere, 

stunning location and handpicked high quality exhibitors, which attracts visitors from around the world each year who come to shop at 

the pretty wooden chalets, situated within the historic grounds. 

Admission to the Christmas Market is free. 

There is plenty of choice when it comes to food and drink at the Christmas Market.  Traditional mulled wine, bratwurst, mince pies and 

stollen mix with mac and cheese, Yorkshire pudding wraps and much more. 

There is a British Craft Village showcasing jewellers, painters, glass makers and textile artists selling unique gifts and decorations. 

If you fancy a spin there is also Winchester Cathedral ice rink. 

If you want to nip into Winchester itself you will find Winchester Castle where you can visit the Great Hall which houses the Round 

Table of Arthurian legend.  

The Winchester College Treasury house’s a huge collection of art and archaeology including artefacts from Egypt, Greece and Rome as 

well as casts of the Parthenon Frieze and Chinese ceramics from the Tang to Qing dynasties. 

Winchester centre has a fantastic array of shops from individual boutiques to national chains.  There is also an abundance of 

restaurants and cafes. 

The trip will take place on Sunday 8th December 2024 and the cost is £28 per person.  This is a PTA organised trip so please feel free to 
invite family and friends.  For further details please email Mrs Burgess  burgessn@wellandparkacademy.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

LOST PROPERTY 
We do have a large collection of lost property 

If your child has lost anything at all—uniform, trainers, 
water bottles etc—please ask them to come to the front 

office so as they can have a look. 
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Mrs O’Connell  
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